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A car accident on Flint Hill Road last night kept  emergency personnel busy for awhile this
evening. 
       Unofficial  reports say a car may have gone over an embankment. Wilkes County 
communications, however, says the accident was not as bad as it originally sounded  on the
police scanners- and that an occupant of the vehicle has been sent to  the hospital for non-life
threatening injuries. The communications source  confirms the accident was not serious, and
more information will be made  available tomorrow.   
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